
                

                

   

   

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

   

 

                  

               

                 

               

     

  

                

            

 

 

 

   

 

    

  

   

      

Public Works Department 

Architecture Services Division 

August 15, 2023 

SUBJECT: Notice of Decision Airport Conversion RFP Project (SP2641) 

Dear Team Sasaki, 

Thank you for all the care and consideration you put into the interview and in crafting your final 

proposal for Santa Monica’s Airport Conversion process. The purpose of this letter is to advise 

that you have been selected by the evaluation committee as the best bidder for the scopes of 

work described in the RFP. We are very excited to bring the committee’s recommendation to 

Council on November 14, 2023. 

Thank you again for the time and energy you have spent on putting together an excellent 

package. We are excited to move towards Council approval and project kick-off. 

Sincerely, 

Amelia Feichtner 

Captial Program Manager 

CC: Airport Conversion RFP, Project Manager 
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